Barbara Hoppes

From: Barbara Hoppes

Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 11:22 AM
To: john@arnoldoutdoor.com

Cc: Thomas Davis

Subject: Texas County Signs - 11036, 37 & 38
John,

FI - We are going to hold off sending illegal letters to the property owner until Thomas has a change to get
current photos of the signs.

Barbara Foppes

Manager, Outdoor Advertising Control Branch
Right-of-Way & Utilities Division

200 N.E. 215t Street, Room 2 A-1

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

(405) 521-3005
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From: John Arnold <john@arnoldoutdoor.com>
Sent: Monday, March 08, 2021 3:30 PM

To: Barbara Hoppes <BHOPPES@ODOT.ORG>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: FW: Texas County Signs

Barbara

I have attempted to contact Elgie Davis 10 times since September. She has
not returned a call or will not answer my call. At one time she had a
recorder but it no longer works. She inherited the property from her
grandfather Worth Jeffus. I am apprehensive about trespassing to update
the signs. With permission I am willing to do so.

john

On Mon, Mar 8, 2021 at 3:19 PM Barbara Hoppes <BHOPPES@odot.org> wrote:

Hello John — I am reviewing my sent emails and do not see that you responded to me regarding the 3 signs in
Texas County (11036, 37 & 38). Have you made any progress regarding them: securing advertisement or
changing the status to exempt “Freedom of Speech”? We would prefer to not pursue them as illegal. Let us
know the latest.



Thank you,

Barbara Foppes

Manager, Outdoor Advertising Control Branch
Right-of-Way & Ultilities Division

200 N.E. 21t Street, Room 2 A-1

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

(405) 521-3005

.
o @ OKLAHOMA
3&( Tr!,(nsortation

MAKE SAFETY STICK | |1 i | EVERYBODY CLICK

From: Barbara Hoppes
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2021 10:01 AM
To: john@arnoldoutdoor.com

Cec: Thomas Davis <ITTDAVIS@ODOT.ORG>
Subject: Texas County Signs

Hello John, I hope your new year is off to a great start!

You and I spoke several months ago about the 3 signs on US-54 in Texas County that have deemed
“discontinued”. Rather than the time and expense of removing the signs, while you are unable to secure
advertisers, you were going to turn them into exempt “freedom of speech” signs. Have you done that
yet? (Texas is a long drive for Thomas to make just to confirm)

I hope you are staying well during this crazy time! Let us know if we be of any assistance.



